
To Whom It May Concern 
 
RE: (Truth in Labelling – Palm Oil) Bill 2009 
 
I am writing to express my anger and frustration at being kept so ignorant to the many 
Orangutan deaths I have contributed to as a consumer of Palm Oil products.  I feel so helpless 
and ashamed that I have blindly been purchasing products that have ultimately sustained an 
industry rather than a species.  I WANT THE RIGHT TO CHOOSE.  Please make 
it mandatory to label Palm Oil in truth and allow us simple consumers to empower ourselves 
instead of supporting such murderous endeavors. 
 
We as a species are capable of so much more than destruction through power - please help us 
to try. 
 
Sincerely  
 
Shelley Henderson 


